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LETTER OF EXEMPTION NO.   232. 
 

May 8, 2017 
 
Peter C. VanderMeide 
HC 74 Box 6020 
10280 W. 17400 S. 
Cove Fort, UT 84713 
 
Dear Mr. VanderMeide, 
 
 The Public Service Commission of Utah (PSC) has reviewed the records you submitted 
on April 10, 2017, through which you request to be exempted from PSC regulation in your 
administration of a shared well agreement. On the recommendation of the Utah Division of 
Public Utilities, and pursuant to Utah Code Ann. § 54-2-1(35), the PSC finds that the terms of 
the shared well agreement does not create a water system that is managed or operated "for public 
service within this state." Therefore, the PSC finds that the requested exemption is permitted. 
 
 Please be advised that this Letter of Exemption No.   232   is granted pursuant to the 
records you have provided to the Utah Division of Public Utilities and the PSC. You have a 
continuing obligation to update the PSC within 30 days of any change in the information 
contained in those records. 
 
 This Letter of Exemption No.   232   is revocable for cause at any time. Please refer to 
this letter number in any future correspondence with either the PSC or the Utah Division of 
Public Utilities. 
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Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#293875 

 
cc: Bill Duncan, Telecommunications/Water Manager, Division of Public Utilities 
 Ron Slusher, Utility Technical Consultant, Division of Public Utilities 


